
 

 
Dec 04, 2017 
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 17V-649 
 
Dear Owner of VIN: XXXXXXXXXXXXXXX 
 
This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act. 
 
ElDorado Mobility has decided that certain models have a defect that relates to motor vehicle 
safety. These vehicles were built between 10-2010 and 06-2017. 
 
Why is your vehicle being recalled? 
The Fuel line assembly crimp fasteners do not meet current integrity standards. The crimped 
fasteners, used to retain the fittings/connectors in the fuel line, may not be adequately crimped, 
allowing fuel to seep from the fuel line at the hose/fitting assembly.   
 
What will we do? 
We are instructing your Dealer, or a certified repair facility designee, to inspect and repair your 
vehicle using the required parts and instructions to complete the repair and meet or exceed the 
necessary integrity standards. 
 
These repairs are offered to you free of charge. The estimate time to repair is 0.5 hours. 
 
What should you do? 
Contact your local Mobility Dealer from whom the vehicle was purchased. The Dealer will 
schedule a time to have your vehicle inspected and repaired. Should you have any questions 
after contacting your Dealer regarding the inspection and repair of the vehicle, do not hesitate 
to contact REV Customer Care at 844-473-8287 
 
 
What if you no longer own this vehicle? 
If you no longer own this vehicle, please contact REV Customer Care at 844-473-8287 

 
! IMPORTANT! 

・ Your ElDorado Mobility vehicle is being recalled. 

・ Contact your dealer, or call 844-473-8287 to schedule your vehicle repair. 

・ This vehicle repair will result in no cost to you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Who should you contact if you have further questions or concerns? 
 



 

If you have further questions, please contact your Dealer or call REV Customer Care toll free at 
844-473-8287. If you have leased this vehicle to another person, federal regulations require you 
to send a copy of this notice to your lessee by first-class mail within ten days of your receipt of 
this notice. 
 
If you have already performed this remedy, you may be eligible to receive reimbursement for 
the cost of performing the remedy which is the subject of this recall. 
 
If ElDorado Mobility Inc. fails to remedy this defect without charge and within a reasonable time, 
you may submit a written complaint to: 
 
Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE, Washington, D.C. 20590 
or call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153) 
or go to http://www.safercar.gov. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this safety recall may cause, but your safety is our first 
concern. 
 
 
-ElDorado Mobility 


